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February 11, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Council Chair 
Prince George's County Council 
County Administration Building 
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a resolution to approve a multi-year 
Master Lease Agreement to fund essential Prince George’s County technology equipment that is 
the industry standard for network-attached high-volume data storage.  The storage is a shared 
resource engineered to support County agencies’ data supported by the enterprise IT 
infrastructure as well as video for body-worn camera used by public safety.  This resolution is 
needed in order to obtain the County Council’s approval to comply with Section 819 of the 
Prince George’s County Charter, as this contract exceeds the Five Hundred Thousand Dollars 
($500,000.00) threshold. 

The Council's favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office or Wanda Gibson, Director/Chief 
Information Officer, Office of Information Technology, at (301) 883-5440. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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